
Elsham Golf Club Seniors Section 
 

Annual General  Meeting Tues 24th February. (On Zoom) 
 
Present : Russell Orr, Richard Curtis, Mike Gibson, Ian Carr, Chris Chapleo and Robin Peak 
 

1. Welcome by Chairman. 
 
Russell opened the meeting and welcomed Mike Gibson to the meeting as the new Vice 
Captain. He reviewed the minutes of the AGM last year and called for approval of the 
minutes as a true record.  This was approved. 
 

2. Ratification of Secretary’s Report and Treasurer’s Report. 
 
Both the Secretary’s Report and the Treasurer’s Report have been on the Seniors website 
since January and all the questions raised by the members have been answered. Russell 
called for a vote the approve the reports. The reports were both approved unanimously. 
 

3. Retiring Captain’s Report 
 

Russell has already circulated his retiring Captain’s Report and he again thanked the 
Committee members for their support during a difficult year. He wished the new Captain, 
Chris Chapleo, well for the new year. 
 
 Russell thanked Richard Curtis on behalf of all the senior members for his work over 5 years 
as retiring Seniors Secretary wished him well on behalf of the Committee. Russell said he 
hoped the Senior Members would express their appreciation when we are back at the club 
once again. 
 

4. Confirmation of Elected Posts. 
 
Up to the closing date of 10th February we have received three completed nomination 
forms, one for each post as follows: 
 
Captain – Chris Chapleo Nominated by Russell Orr and Seconded by Ian Carr 
 
Treasurer – Robin Peak Nominated by Bob Dasey and Seconded by Robert Adcock 
 
Secretary – Ian Carr Nominated by Peter Grimes and Seconded by Mick Hempstock. 
 
It was agreed that these posts are duly appointed without the need for elections as they are 
unopposed. The nominees will commence their appointments today. 
 
Chris Chapleo has invited Mike Gibson to be his Vice Captain for the forthcoming year. The 
Committee approved this nomination and Mike will start his today. 
  
 



5. New Captain’s Address. 
 
Chris has already put his address on the Seniors Website for the members to read. He 
thanked Russell on behalf on the Seniors for his year as Captain and wished him well. 
 
 

6. AOB 
 

Forthcoming matches were discussed as it is unlikely we will be able to play the Ladies 
Match, the Texas Scramble or the Match against Market Rasen in March. Ian will approach 
the club for  further information on when we will be able to resume our fixtures for this  
year. 
 
Ian will also revise the date for the visit to Nottinghamshire Golf and Leisure Centre for later 
in the year. 
 
Robin agreed to approach Ping in Gainsborough on when the factory visits are likely to 
resume. 
 

Robin Peak 
Treasurer 24/2/21 

 
 


